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On August 14, 2021, a massive 7.2 magnitude 
earthquake struck southern Haiti, devastating this 
underserved area of the Caribbean: 120,000 homes 
were damaged or destroyed, 12,000 people injured, 
and 2,200 deaths occurred, leaving 650,000 people 
in need of humanitarian assistance.  

As you may know, The Institut Brenda Strafford in 
Southern Haiti, which is part of The Brenda Strafford 
Foundation, a registered Canadian charity, was 
significantly affected by the earthquake. Many 
buildings at The Institut and homes of our 108 staff 
were damaged, disrupting multiple services. 
However, our dedicated staff went into action, 
providing medical care in tents and makeshift areas 
during the moments and months following the 
earthquake.   

Six months after this tragic event, The Brenda 
Strafford Foundation and The Institut remain 
committed to helping people in Haiti.  

Current top priorities in our earthquake response: 
 Continue providing all services 
 Finish reconstruction of our property walls 
 Repair our buildings to enable regular occupancy and 

eliminate the need for tents  

Highlighted Achievements Since the Earthquake: 
 Re-established all services by repairing the outpatient 

clinic, converting the pre-consultation area into a 
hospitalization & surgery area, and providing services 
in tents donated by UNICEF and Samaritan’s Purse 

 Provided 26,000+ medical consultations 
 Filled 30,000+ prescriptions for medication 
 Performed 550+ surgeries 
 Provided Foundation Tous Ensemble, a Haiti-based 

non-profit organization whose clinic was damaged, 
with space to provide their physical rehabilitation 
services on The Institut’s grounds 

 Provided temporary shelter on campus to staff in need 
 Distributed donated tents, tarps, food and water to 

staff and others in need  
 Provided 106 emergency cash stipends to employees 
 Structurally assessed The Institut’s buildings and the 

houses of 45 employees 
 Provided 43 employees with housing repair grants 
 Assisted 8 employees with rental accommodations 
 Started reconstructing our destroyed property walls  
 Provided valuable local insight to international 

organizations responding to the earthquake 
 

 



 

While the long and challenging road to 
recovery continues, we are extremely grateful 
for the ongoing generosity of our donors and 
supporters to ‘Help Us Help Haiti.’  Despite the 
many challenges facing Haiti today, we 
maintain our efforts to provide high-quality, 
compassionate, and dignified medical services 
to those in need.  

If you can support us in these efforts to help 
people in Haiti, we ask that you consider 
making a donation. 100% of funds received 
by The Brenda Strafford Foundation for Haiti 
go directly towards work at The Institut. 

Donate at: www.theBSF.ca/haiti  

 
 

 
Figures 1&2. Above, nurse Deana's home destroyed by the 
earthquake. Below, her new house under construction 
thanks to the support of BSF and its donors. 

 

 
Figure 1. Perimeter wall under reconstruction. 

 
 

 
 

 
Figure 3 & 4: Visual acuity testing being provided in a tent while the 
visual acuity room now serves an operating room. 

 
 


